[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Hello,

i have received notification about intended tree works at 1 Primrose Gardens NW3 4Ul, rear garden 1x Birch.
Application 2021/0401/T. | would like to object to this intended works. The property in question has made quite
dramatic alternations to the rear of their property, for which | did not receive any notification as resident on the
direct opposite end, and i’m not pleased with the extent of these works which substantially changes the scope size
and extent of their property. | am certainly not in agreement with them felling a perfectly wonderful tree because its
too near to these new structures. The reason the rear of our properties is so beautiful and tranquil is because of
these beautiful trees and | hope you see that permitting them to cut this down only takes away from this.

many thanks

Bonnie Smith

78 G Belsize Park Gardens
NW3 4NG



